Dear Parents / Carers

This week has flown by and it has been lovely to see all
the children settling back into school life. We are ever
hopeful that as restrictions life we will soon be able to plan
our usual summer term events, please keep an eye on the
newsletter!

Although the bank holiday was very windy, as the weather
changes, please make sure your child has suncream
applied before school and arrives with a hat and named
water bottle. It is lovely to see some of the children in their
summer uniform although children may wear either.
Please remember that the uniform for girls is either a
yellow checked or striped dress or green skirt / pina-
fore with yellow polo shirt. Boys summer uniform is a
yellow polo shirt or white shirt with trousers or shorts .
Children must wear close toed shoes with socks. All of the
uniform can all be purchased from the school office.

Have a wonderful, restful long weekend. We look forward
to seeing you all on Tuesday.

Best wishes
Demelza Bolton
Executive Headteacher

PE Days
Thursday: Reception, Year 1, Year 3, Year 4

Friday: Year 2, Year 5, Year 6

School Dinner

Just a reminder that a school meal will now
be £2.34.

Attendance

Reception— 100%

Class 1 - 100%
Class 3 - 99%
Class 5 - 93%

St Mary’s Catholic School

‘Growing together in Kinowledge, Faith and Love’

U 30th April 2021

Dates for the Diary
Bank Holiday
Mon 3rd May— School Closed
Half Term
May Half term— 31st—4th June

Training Day

2020/21 In- Service Training
Days are:

Monday 7™ June 2021

Laptops/Chrome books

Please return any school

devices as soon as possible.

Children’s Equipment

Please can all children bring
in their own pencil case and
water bottles daily.

Class 2 - 97%
Class 4 - 98%
Class 6 - 100%




House Points
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Mousehole House Sennen House

Newlyn House St Ives House
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L Stowrs of the Week

Reception: Halle

%f Class 1: Lacey Class 2: Reggie
V Class 3: Morgana Class 4: Liberty
)A( Class 5: Zuzanna Class 6: Megan
.
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Saving lives s
ateam effort -
canyou run, skip,
walk or cycle 5k
for Cornwall Air
Ambulance?

REGISTER NOW FOR FREE
comnwallairambulancetrust.org/superhero-challenge

* Individually known and nurtured

* Wide and varied extra-curricular programme including

engineering, dance, surﬁng, j()urnalism. business and much more

* Free wrap around care from 8am until 6pm

* “This school couldn’t do more for its girls if it tried. They are

nurtured, coached and encouraged to achieve their personal best at

every step.” The Good Schools Guide 2020

Senior School Open Days
19 & 20 May

Email registrar@trurohigh.co.uk or call
01872 242902 today to arrange your visit

2 CORNWALL | Together @
%CQUNCIL i for Families

one and all + onen hagoll

Your School Nurse

Your child can have access to a School Nurse at any time if you have
any health concerns, in addition your School Nurse offers a full health
assessment in reception and year 6.

The School Nurse can check: Additionally in Year 6:
@ Your child is growing healthily and support ® Friendships

with healthy eating ® Relationships

@® Support with access to dental;arsand ® Development, including periods
general support for dental hygiene and puberty
® Help with day / night time wetting or soiling ® Access to specialist services - including
@ Provide information about immunisations dietician, healthy weight programmes
® Guidance re healthy lifestyles andvoluntary services
@® Support with general hygiene issues @ Developmental issues
including head lice and worms @ Transition to secondary school
@ Support with general emotional health issues @ Healthy lifestyles
@ Support to access other health professionals

@ Routines, including sleep

Find out more...

Call 01872322779
Email hvsnadvice@cornwall.gov.uk
Follow us @tffcornwall £1 2 ©

@ www.cornwall.gov.uk/schoolnursing

TRURO
HIGH SCHOOL
FOR GIRLS

Small Independent School of the Year 2020




